
Upscale bus shelter designed
for Tahoe City
At the east end of downtown Tahoe City between the Lighthouse
Shopping Mall and the State Campground a unique bus shelter is
slated go in this spring.

Tahoe City architectural design and engineering firm, Gary
Davis  Group  has  donated  the  design,  engineering,  and
specifications  for  a  proposed  Lighthouse  Bus  Shelter.

“The idea for the striking design came from both the views of
Lake Tahoe and South Shore’s mountainous peaks, as well as a
reconfiguring of the existing two Tahoe City bus shelter’s
design and materials,” the company said in a press release.
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